
From: Vera > 

Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2020 9:39 AM 

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 

COMMUNICATION - CS 

Council - October 21, 2020 

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) 

Report No. 45, Item 5 

Subject: [External] re: Official Plan Amendment File OP.20.008 

With respect to the Official Plan Amendment File OP.20.008, I'm not supporting this project. My 

biggest concern is a traffic volume that will increase, especially when the new hospital will be open. 

Thank you. 

Vera T orgovnikov. 


